
The Washington State Boundary Review Board For King County 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
The Regular Meeting of the Washington State Boundary Review Board of October 10, 
2024, has been cancelled. 

Regular meetings occur on the second Thursday of each month.  

Dated:  

 
Shelby Miklethun, Executive Secretary 
Washington State Boundary Review Board for King County 

Declaration of Posting 

Shelby Miklethun hereby declares the following: 

I am over the age of 18 and am competent to make this statement.  On October 1, 
2024, I posted online this Cancellation Notice. 

I certify under penalty of perjury under the laws of the State of Washington that the 
foregoing statements made by me are true and correct to the best of my knowledge and 
belief. 

Signed at King County, Washington this 1st day of October, 2024. 

 

 
Washington State Boundary Review Board for King County  

Next Regular Meeting November 14, 2024. 

The October 10, 2024, regular meeting has been cancelled and rescheduled to the next 
regular meeting date of November 14, 2024. 

 

10/1/2024
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